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3rd March 2022 

Deputy David Cullinane 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 10728/22 –  To ask the Minister for Health the revenue generated by public hospitals for the carrying 

out of private health care in the hospitals in each of the years 2016 to 2021, by hospital and hospital group 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

Please see attached a table provided by the National Finance Division detailing HSE Private Patient Charges 

for acute hospitals only by hospital for the years 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019 and 2020. I am advised the 2021 data 

is not available until after the Annual Financial Statements are completed and approved. 

 
I trust this is of assistance to you.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 

 

 

 

 

 


